Prudential plc's response 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Prudential plc,  a reported shareholder of mining company Petropavlovsk PLC, to respond to the following item: 

 - «Russia: Evenk community leader opposing UK based gold mining company sentenced to 5 years», International Work Group for Indigenous Affairs (IWGIA), 16 October 2015

http://www.iwgia.org/news/search-news?news_id=1271
In response, Prudential plc sent the following statement:

Dear Ms Skybenko
 
Thank you for your email, which we have passed to the relevant investment teams internally.
 
As long-term investors our fund managers take an active and engaged approach to their holdings in investee companies. They believe that good governance is closely linked to the long-term success of companies and as a result take ESG (environmental, social and governance) issues into consideration as an important part of the investment process. We also employ an active voting policy to add value to the investment process, to hold directors to account, and to protect our clients’ interests as shareholders.
 
We take matters such as these seriously and will be following up with the company in order to gain a better understanding of the issues referred to in the report .
 
Yours sincerely
 
Tim Wilson
Group Customer Relations Manager
Prudential plc
12 Arthur Street
London
EC4R 9AQ           
